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rEdiﬁmail Mailbox of naac@tims.edu.in

Subject: For the issuance of Recognition certificate from SRA-NCTE in the
ongoing college name for B.Ed. Programme

From: REGISTRAR <registrar@tims.edu.in> on Fri, 28 Jun 2024 17:33:56

To: "nre@ncte-india.org" <nre@ncte-india.org>

Cc: "naac " <naac@tims.edu.in>, "naactihs " <naactihs@gmail.com>
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To,
Date: 28-06-2024

The Regional Director,

Northern Regional Committee (NCTE),
G-7, Sector-10, Dwarka,

Landmark — Near Metro Station,

New Delhi — 110075

Subject- or _the issu ognition certificate from SRA-NCTE in the ongoing college name for

B.Ed. Programme.
Reference- ile No.;: NRCAPP-4590

Dear Sir/Madam,
I am writing to formally request the issuance of a recognition certificate for the name change of our institution from

'SHRI NARAIN INSTITUTE' to 'TECHNO INSTITUTE OF HIGHER STUDIES.' On 16/01/2016, we submitted
an application regarding this matter to the Regional Director, Northern Regional Committee (NRC), National
Council for Teacher Education, via speed post. A copy of this application is attached for your reference and
assistance.

Unfortunately, we have not received any response or acknowledgement to date. As we are currently undergoing the
NAAC assessment process, we need to provide a formal clarification regarding the name change. The NAAC has
specifically requested a letter from the SRA-NCTE confirming this change.

We kindly request your prompt attention ta this matter and the issuance of the necessary recognition
certificate to facilitate our NAAC assessment. Your assistance in this regard will be greatly appreciated

and will ensure that our documentation is complete and accurate.
Please find attached a copy of the original application sent to the NRC-NCTE for your reference.

In A \
PRINCIPAL -
Thanics:8 Regards, Techn o Institute of Higher Stud
Principal Lucknow

TECHNO INSTITUTE OF HIGHER STUDIES (Formerly Shri Narain Institute)

331, Anaura, Ayodhya Road, Near Indira Nahar (Kisan Path Crossing), Lucknow - 226028 (U.P.) INDIA
Contact: (+91) 7897123111 (IVR), 9839506777 (Voice Call / WhatsApp)

Courses: B.Ed., MA-JMC, M.Com (Commerce), B.Com (Honors), B.Com,

BBA, BA-JMC, B.Sc. (PCM & ZBC), B.V.A. (Applied Arts & Painting), BCA
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